Rod Hibbard Memorial Fund for Staff Emergencies

Supporters

Since the Rod Hibbard Fund was
established in 1994:

* $355,131 distributed
* 569 requests for assistance granted

¢ 305 staff donated to the fund in 2020

What is the Rod Hibbard Memorial Fund?

The Fund was established to provide emergency
support to KenCrest employees who experience
financial hardship due to medical, personal, or
disaster situations. It is funded primarily through
staff contributions.

Who was Rod Hibbard?

Rod was the founding director of KenCrest’s Philadelphia residential programs.

He worked for KenCrest from 1986 until his untimely death in 1994. At the center of
his life was his love and devotion for his fellow staff members. In his will, he left a
generous gift to the agency which was to be used to start the fund named in

his memory, to help fellow staff in crisis.

How can | help?

You can make contributions through payroll deductions, or by participating in the
fundraisers that happen at KenCrest periodically throughout the year. Your
contributions of even just $1 per pay can make a difference in the life of a fellow staff
member. To sign up for payroll deduction, complete the form below and submit to
the payroll department.

For questions or more information,
contact: rod.hibbard.fund@kencrest.org.

Please select an amount
(to be deducted from your paycheck bi-weekly):

Qg1 g2 s d$10 Jother amount: $

Employee Name:

Department / Program:

Signature:

Helping hands and caring hearts when you need it.





